Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Transport and Regional Services Portfolio

Department of Transport and Regional Services
Budget Estimates 2001-2002, (19 June 2001)


Question: RSDLG 41

Topic: Meeting with Financial Institutions

Hansard Pages: 473-474

Output:  2.2 Services to Communities

Senator Mackay asked:  At the estimates meeting on 24 November, Minister, you undertook to raise the issue of the impact of transaction fee hikes on giroPost with the banks the next time you met with them which was in April.  Did you raise that and what did they say?  Do you know whether you have had a response back?  

Answer: 

The meeting held on 24 April 2001 focussed on general issues relevant to the implementation of the Rural Transaction Centres (RTC) Programme.  As there was a range of financial institutions represented it was not appropriate to discuss the issue of transaction fees in this forum.  Present at the meeting were representatives from credit unions, building societies, banks, Australia Post, the Credit Union Service Corporation (Australia) and the Australian Association of Permanent Building Societies.
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